
 

15th January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We are very excited to welcome Dylans Reptile Time to school on the 5th and 6th February                 
2019. This visit will support and enhance the teaching of animals in our science curriculum.               
The children will get to hold/get up close to various different snakes, lizards, tortoises,              
African Bullfrog, tarantula, millipede and others. Children do not have to touch reptiles. 
 
 
Dylan's Reptile Time provides a fun 

and interesting "hands on" reptile 

and mini beast experience.  

 
We politely ask for a contribution from each child 
of £2.00 towards the cost of this event. This can 
be paid online. Thank you for your continued 
support.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr R Andrew 
Headteacher 
 

 
 


